

Trustee Liban Hassan

Ward 6, York South-Weston

Ward Forum Community & School Safety Night

Trustee Liban Hassan would like to invite York South-Weston School Councils, Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community Members, Superintendents, and School Staff to our first meeting to discuss Community & School Safety in Ward 6 Community. The meeting is joined by City Councillor Frances Nunziata and the Chief of Police

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024

Time: 6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Location: Weston Collegiate Institute

100 Pine Street Weston M9N 2Y9

We hope to see you there!

Please <u>REGISTER HERE</u> to let us know you will be attending Refreshments will be served.

Sign up for Ward 6 Newsletter Here

